
 
 

         
 
 
 
August 16, 2024 
 
Warden Brian Ostrander and County Councillors 
County of Northumberland 
555 Courthouse Road 
Cobourg ON K9A 5J6 
 
Report on 2023 Grant Funding (Pledge Payment #2) 
 
Dear Warden Ostrander,  
 
On behalf of the Campbellford Memorial Hospital (CMH) and Foundation, I would like to thank you for the 
County of Northumberland’s support in 2023. Thank you so much for supporting an important partner in 
providing health care to our local community. Your donation gives comfort to our staff, knowing they have 
you in their corner, supporting them in these most challenging times. 
 
Your donation (Pledge Payment #2) of $62,500 in November 2023 to our Transforming Care Together 
Campaign was put to immediate use funding the full 10% down payment for the new CT Scanner in the 
Diagnostic Imaging Area at CMH. 
 
CT Scanner (Diagnostic Imaging):  When our first CT Scanner was installed in 2010, we were the smallest 
hospital in Ontario to have this life-saving diagnostic tool. CTs soon became a standard of care at almost 
every hospital. Each year approximately 5,000 scans are performed at CMH proving how important this 
diagnostic tool is to our community hospital. These scans help our medical team make accurate diagnosis for 
most cancers, heart disease, internal bleeding, joint and bone problems and much more. Like many 
professions, healthcare providers need the very best tools to successfully and efficiently complete their tasks. 
However, unlike other professions, using outdated technology can have a serious impact on a patients’ 
diagnosis, treatment, and recovery. 
 
After 13 years, the current CT Scanner was aging and needed to be replaced. Full days of scanning were being 
lost because the equipment was not available due to repairs.  
 
After an extremely successful community fundraising effort a new CT Scanner was purchased and installed in 
early 2024. The new Scanner was turned on in April of this year. The new CT Scanner is providing faster 
scans and more detailed images leading to quicker, more accurate diagnosis and treatment. 
 
At CMH we are committed to continually improving our services and investing in the latest technologies to 
provide the best possible care to Northumberland County residents. Thank you for making this possible! 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Russell, CFRE 
Executive Director 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital Foundation 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 


